
Stephanie Johnson 
 

I live on a lake next to the BWCA and would like to see the MPCA limit sulfite loads and restore
the lakes that are wild rice lakes. They must update and enforce any permits that have been issued
regarding any industry that affects our lakes. I also would like the MPCA clean up the lead in our
lakes. This could be controlled by banning lead fishing tackle ...the lakes are our "Minnesota"
legacy and let us live up to our "license plates" land of CLEAN 10,000 lakes 
Thank you 
Stephanie Johnson


